
 

 

Dear Valued Supplier, 

Powerplay Retail continuously seeks opportunities with our partners to improve the quality and efficiency of our Procure -to-Pay process.  To 

meet that objective, we have partnered with LSQ, a leading supply chain finance provider, to become our payagent for our valued suppliers. 

The program, called LSQ FastTrack, will now be the method we pay Suppliers for all approved invoices.  FastTrack will give ou r Suppliers 

visibility into all approved invoices and payments.  While enrollment is required for payment of all invoices moving fo rward, we encourage 

you to look at the many benefits the LSQ FastTrack program provides: 

● Improved Visibility:  Get real-time visibility on outstanding invoices with FastTrack’s easy to use interface.  

● Supplier Success Team:  You now have direct access to LSQ’s Supplier Success team to answer all payment queries. 

● No Enrollment Fee. 

● Easy Enrollment: Two minute, 3 step online enrollment. 

Our program with LSQ has formally started.  In the coming days, Mya Carriere from the LSQ team will be reaching out to answer any 

questions you may have, provide a quick demo, and assist with your enrollment.  We have also provided her contact information  here for 

your reference; mcarriere@lsq.com, phone at 407.563.7493. 

Thank you for your continued partnership with Powerplay Retail and support of this initiative. 

 

Chris Fleck 

Chief Procurement Officer 

Powerplay Retail 

Please have this information reviewed by your 

financial team. If you’re not the person responsible 

for cash management, please forward this letter to 

your CFO, Treasurer, or Controller 


